
Lime Green     Cyan  30%
   Magenta  0%
   Yellow  93%
   Black  0% 

Aubergine     Cyan  90%
   Magenta  100%
   Yellow  70%
   Black  50% 

Chichester District Council have 
indicated that the Parish of Chidham 
and Hambrook will have to fi nd a 
minimum of 500 new homes in the 
emerging replacement Local Plan. 
We are seeking the views of the local 
community with respect to our initial 
development masterplan proposal 
following on from the recent survey 
sent to local residents. 

Our masterplan aims to make a 
signifi cant contribution towards the 
overall scale of development that the 
Parish could be required to provide.

Pallant Homes are fully committed to 
a detailed programme of consultation 
with the local community. We are 
keen to engage as early as possible 
in order to understand and consider 
the views from as many stakeholders 
as possible whilst we develop our 
proposals. 

Engagement with the local 
community is an important part 
of the process, and we would 
encourage as many members of the 
public as possible to attend.

Following the event, it is our intention 
to review all the feedback received 
in order to fi nalise our masterplan 
layout, prior to submitting a proposal 
to the Parish for consideration as part 
of their Neighbourhood Plan Review.

Those interested in making 
comments on the proposed 
development may do so at the above 
event and/or in writing to Pallant 
Homes, Peregrine House, Ford Lane
Ford, Arundel, BN18 0DF or by email 
info@pallanthomes.co.uk or visit our 
website www.pallanthomes.co.uk

Invitation to a Public Exhibition  & 
Community Engagement Event

1st March 2019, 2.30pm - 7.00pm at Chidham & Hambrook Village Hall, Chidham Lane, Chidham, PO18 8TL


